
Legal Notice – Public Comment Period 
  
   The Arkansas Secretary of State, in compliance with the Arkansas Administrative Procedure Act, as 
amended, (codified at Arkansas Code Annotated §§ 25-15-201 et seq.) HEREBY GIVES NOTICE that the 
Arkansas Secretary of State is considering the adoption of a new Rule entitled "Rules for Electronic 
Notarial Acts in the State of Arkansas."  
  
   The proposed rule may be viewed at www.sos.arkansas.gov or a copy may be obtained by contacting 
the Arkansas Secretary of State, Notary Project Coordinator, Business and Commercial Services Division, 
Suite 250, 1401 W. Capitol Avenue, Little Rock, AR 72201, or by telephone at (501) 682-5286.  
  
   Written comments must be submitted no later than 4:30 p.m. on Friday, September 20, 2013. 
Comments may be mailed to: Arkansas Secretary of State, Notary Project Coordinator, Business and 
Commercial Services Division, Suite 250, 1401 W. Capitol Avenue, Little Rock, AR 72201. 
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